\’\ BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS

Cotuit Fire Digtrict
Pater Department

4300 FALMOUTH ROAD, P. O. BOX 451
COTUIT, MASS. 02635

08/04/2021

The Board of Water Commissioners conducted a workshop to finalize the language
in the proposed Irrigation Regulation. Chairman Hoppensteadt, Commissioner
Robinson, Commissioner Horsley, Superintendent Wiseman and Office Manager,
Jen Nash were all present. Chairman Hoppensteadt opened the workshop at
5:45pm. Three members of the public were also present, although had no public
comment to share at this time.

A draft document was circulated, and the commissioners discussed the revised
language regarding new comnnections for irrigation purposes, updated the bylaw
citation to the language that was adopted at the Annual District Meeting. The
proposed regulation was accepted unanimously by the commissioners and will be
posted on the district website for review over the two-week period leading up
to the August BOWC meeting.

Commissioner Robinson left the meeting. Commissioner Horsley noted that he
had a conflict with the proposed date of the August meeting. Chairman
Hoppensteadt and Mrs. Nash will check on the available of Freedom Hall and
Commissioner Robinson if the meeting were to be moved to August 25%.

The meeting adjourned at 6:17pm pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Tom Hoppensteadt, Chairman



